
Submitter: Penne Carter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SJR26 

It is only right to abide by the Oregon Constitution to rightfully return the kicker 

surplus of 5.5 million dollars to the taxpayers. I do not agree with rewriting or taking 

the surplus to keep for the governments spending.  


